
Dear [Representative Name], 
 
I am writing to you because I am concerned about the AI industry’s unchecked growth, 
and the potential dangers it poses to the creators of content that I and millions of other 
Americans value. 
 
Currently, AI companies are taking and misusing copyrighted content from a wide array 
of publishers, from large media companies to lone content creators, all without 
compensating them for their valuable work. America’s publishers play an important role 
in our society - they keep communities informed, hold those in power accountable, and 
support the free flow of information and ideas. But they can’t continue to do so if the 
valuable work they produce is taken and repackaged for consumers by AI companies, 
without compensation 
 
As your constituent, I’m concerned that by allowing AI companies to undercut the 
business models of American content creators, they are no longer going to be able to 
afford to make the content that I and the rest of your constituents value, or deliver 
critical information that we rely on.  
 
AI is an exciting industry, but it’s one that must be developed responsibly. I am asking 
you to work with your colleagues to develop rules to hold AI companies accountable, 
and require them to compensate publishers for the content they use to train their 
models and provide real-time answers.  
 
Warmly, 
TKTK 
 
 


